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Comments: Draft Assessment Report comment letter

 

Dear Forest Plan Revision Team:

 

Please find the attached comments from U.S. EPA Region 8 for consideration in the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre

and Gunnison National Forests Draft Assessment Report. A hardcopy of this letter was mailed yesterday.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Ethan Aumann

 

__________________________________________

Ethan Aumann, Ph.D., NEPA Reviewer

US EPA Region 8, 1595 Wynkoop St. (8EPR-N)

Denver, CO 80202-1129

aumann.ethan@epa.gov

303-312-6773

 

 


